
 
  

 

    
 

 

  

 

SUBMISSIONS DUE : Monday, April 8th 2013

Students grades K-8 are invited to participate in  
Maryland Department of the Environment’s (MDE)  
first Earth Day Poster Contest.

•	 Poster designs should relate to this year’s theme, “Reclaim the Bay.”    
•	 Only one submission per student
•	 Posters must be 14’’ x 22’’ in size.  They must be two-dimensional 

and can be created on any type of paper or poster board using 
crayons, pencils, colored pencils, paints, markers and more.

•	 Include your full name, grade, school name and address, and 
 telephone number on the back of the poster.  

•	 Poster Contest winner and honorable mentions will be 
 announced during  Earth Week 2013 (April 22 – April 26). 

MORE INFORMATION:

Visit MDE’s website for 
more information:


